
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Baghdad-Kuwait bilateral relations with Kuwaiti
Ambassador Salim Al-Zamanan

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met in his office in Baghdad, the

Ambassador of the State of Kuwait, Mr. Salim Ghasab Al-Zamanan, on the occasion of the end of

his work duties in Baghdad on 14/5/2022. H.E. praised his role while heading his country's

diplomatic mission in Iraq. They also exchanged views on developments in the political scene in

Iraq and its bilateral ties with Kuwait.

His Eminence stressed the importance of developing bilateral relations to serve the interests

of the two brotherly countries and peoples, indicating the importance of investing in the

economic opportunities offered by Iraq in all fields.

Politically, His Eminence pointed to the possibility of ending the political impasse in Iraq if

politicians made public interests prevail over private interests, and said that the proposed

initiatives came from the depth of the crisis, discussing it, and proceeding with what is we

can from it and that should be enough to end the political crisis.


